
Dear Members,  

    After much instability in our society over the last couple of years we are very fortunate  to have 

had a full and successful 2021 season. In a year when many of our mainland endurance family were 

struggling to run rides we have been able to maintain consistently good numbers for the 13 rides 

over the season.   Particular mention goes to the Tassie state championships which were hosted by 

one of our newest clubs M.E.E.R. It was a thoroughly professional and enjoyable event. 

Also affected was our national championship The Tom Quilty, fortunately while numbers were down 

there were riders from WA, SA and one from QLD also good representation from Tassie with 2 chief 

stewards and a vet. 

I would like to thank the SMC members for their support through the year and look forward to a 

busy and fulfilling season 2022. 

 

Andrew Miles. 

President 2021 


